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Dear gir,

I beg to transmit herewith a letter from Mr.Common
enclosing for the consideration of the Committee plan of
Exhaust sSystem, together With explanatory letter received
from Messrs. Gleniffer Engines 1d., regarding Messrs, Phillip
& Sons' Dartmouth Yacht, Yard No. 847.

I am, Dear gir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary to the
The Secretary, Glasgow Committee.

LONDON.







